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Welcome to all our new families and welcome back to our 

existing families, what a great start to the year we’ve had. 

 

Getting to know each other and our new 

environments/teams has been the main focus over the last 

fortnight, ensuring the development of nurturing bonds and 

feeling respected and safe. 

 

We encourage and value input from all families and invite 

you to use the Kindyhub to easily access your child’s daily 

information. 

For more Kindyhub information, please see the next page… 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subicare ELC uses the Kindyhub app to communicate with 

families. Kindyhub is secure web-based software enabling 

educators to simplify and streamline documentation and 

enhance communication with families, in-turn improving 

children’s learning outcomes. 

The Kindyhub app is an easy to use digital communication tool 

for parents with children in care. Enables educators to share 

information securely with parents about news, current events 

and progress on their child's achievements. 

 
Within your enrolment pack you would have received a Kindyhub information sheet and a permission form 

to complete and return. 

Once you have downloaded the app you (and your chosen relatives) will have a secure private login to 

access information about what your child has done throughout the day. You also have the option to disable 

email alerts if you wish, and simply access your child’s information through the app, at a convenient time for 

you. Each day that your child attends, you will receive a group daily report from their care area, informing 

you of some of learning, activities and events that have occurred, together with a selection of photos.  

Information such as your child’s food and fluid intake, nappy changes and sleep times are updated 

throughout the day and an instant message option is available for easily communicating with your child’s 

educators to share information. 

Children’s E-portfolios containing photos, learning information and medical are stored in an individual profile 

similar to Facebook, but is only accessible by the child’s families and service staff. 

Our face-to-face communication is undoubtedly one the most important aspects of maintaining great 

relationships between staff and families and Kindyhub is a fantastic compliment to those daily interactions. 

Family input and feedback towards service operations and children’s learning is always welcome and 

encouraged and through use of the Kindyhub app, it is now even easier to do. 

For more information you can visit www.kindyhub.com.au   

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Centre Director:  Lindsay Poggenpoel 

 

                                                                                                                             

Education Manager: Deanna Rossi Thompson                                                                    Deanna Rossi Thompson  

Training & Development Manager: Mel Sellars                                                                                             Mel Sellars 

                                                                                                                                                                  Ruth Fanggidae                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          Agnes Poon (T & Th) 

 

                                                                                                                    
Senior Educators:  Theresa Thomas & Rachael Wong              Senior Educators:  Alice Mahoney & Grace Palmia 

Educators:  Claire Kingston, Danielle Taupin,                                          Educators:  Mary Sofoora, Suchada Maitre 

Lucy Kim (M, T, Th & F) & Agnes Poon (W)                                                                                               & Tina Buckley 

 

 

                                                                                                

Early Childhood Teacher:  Ashlyn Curley                      Food Coordinator (T, W & F) Admin (M & Th)  Wendy Miller 

Educators:  Jessica Miller, Narisa Inman,                                                                          Admin: Trish Manolas ( T & F)                                                      

Damaris Barrea Sarmiento (Th & F) and TBC                                             Food Coordinator:  Tara Wickens (M & Th)                                                     

 

Ensuring consistency for the Rainbow children,  

Ruth will be in the Rainbow Room during January and February, 

Until the educator recruitment process has finished.                                 Sustainability Coordinator: Agnes Poon 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please like and share our Facebook page, to help us promote Subicare. 

This page will help you keep up with the latest news and events within our service. 

 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


